
From: bill.lebeau@hklaw.com
To: Behnam Ghaffari
Cc: glenn.werner@hklaw.com
Subject: FCC File No. 1706-EX-ST-2017 - Second Stop-Buzzer Point of Contact
Date: Monday, December 11, 2017 11:36:01 AM

Sir –
 
Per your email request, we are happy to provide a second stop-buzzer point of contact for the
above-referenced file number with a U.S. phone number:
 

Jerry Davieau, Engineering Director
KEYW Corporation
1-443-562-0756

 
We will add a note to the STA extension request with this number as well.  Thank you very much for
all your assistance with this extension request.
 
Best regards,
Bill
 
Bill LeBeau | Holland & Knight
Partner
Holland & Knight LLP
800 17th Street N.W., Suite 1100 | Washington, DC 20006
Phone 202.862.5965 | Fax 202.955.5564
bill.lebeau@hklaw.com | www.hklaw.com
________________________________________________
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NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP (“H&K”), and is intended solely for the use of the
individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender
immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not an
existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific
statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence. If you
properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its contents in
confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to protect
confidentiality.
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